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Dear Sir/Madam,

GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL,
AULDHOUSE AREA (TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT) ORDER 202_

Thank you for your email of 21 July and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for the
control of motor vehicles in this residential area.

GoBike fully supports the measures proposed to prevent obstructive parking of motor vehicles
and to improve access for residents.

However, we are concerned that you have made no mention of active travel and the potential
for improving access for people who walk, wheel and/or cycle in this area. May we thus take it
that conditions, particularly for people cycling, remain as they currently are, that is, with two-way
cycle traffic retained on all streets and lanes? We consider it incumbent on you, in all proposals
that affect road access, to maintain and improve cycling conditions, particularly in this year of
COP26 in Glasgow, when the world is watching the city’s green credentials.

Please confirm whether or not you have considered cycle traffic in your proposals. We would be

grateful if you could do this in time for us to confirm or amend our response before the closing
date of this consultation.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike



